
   

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM 

OF THE DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION OF HASKELL  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

MONDAY, APRIL 28, 2025 AT 8:00 A.M. at the  
HASKELL CITY HALL 

301 S 1ST ST, HASKELL, TEXAS 79521 
 

City of Haskell 2025 Council Planning Workshop 

 

There may be a possible quorum of the DCOH Board of Directors attending a 
meeting regarding a city council strategic planning workshop at City Hall on 

Monday, April 28, 2025 at 8 a.m. 

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Development Corporation of 
Haskell Board of Directors. This is a training and informational meeting only.  

No action will be taken by the DCOH Board of Directors at this time. 

 
I certify that the above notice of a meeting was posted on the bulletin board at the City Hall of 
Haskell, Texas on the date below.  
 
 
___________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Development Corporation of Haskell   Date & Time  
Executive Director 


